Sample Letter or Email – Healthcare Provider to Patient due for CRC Screening

[Letterhead]

[Date]

[Patient Address]

Dear [Patient],

Your health is our first priority. It is time for your colorectal cancer screening. It’s important, safe, and you have options.

According to guidelines from the American Cancer Society and the US Preventive Service Task Force, it is recommended that individuals between the ages of 45-75 get screened for CRC. As you fall within this age range, we strongly recommend that you get screened for this preventable and treatable cancer.

There are several options for CRC screening including home based stool tests and colonoscopy. Your healthcare provider will be able to discuss the best option for you based on your medical history and preferences.

To schedule a CRC screening, please contact our office at [insert phone number] or make an appointment online through our patient portal. It is important to follow through with this recommendation, even if you do not have any symptoms. 

Thank you for considering this important step in your healthcare. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely,

[Provider’s name]
